
St Patrick's Geography 
Expert Ending

 

Please join us on Friday 20th December at 1:30 to experience your
child's geographical knowledge!

We would like to invite you to our whole school expert ending to
showcase our children's amazing cross curricular geography work

this half term.
Similar to the historic catwalk we had last academic year, we will

begin the day at 1:30 with an assembly. This will be a taster of
each of the topics you will see.

 
You will then be invited to go to your child's classroom to see their

learning and then visit the rest of the school. You will be given a
passport to check off each topic you visit in your tour around the

world.
 

There will also be a quiz for you to answer with questions based
on each room. Remember, pay close attention to what the

children are saying as the answer will lie within their knowledge.
 

Once you have had your passport signed in every country around
school you must go to back to your child's class, with your
completed passport to have them signed out of school. If

somebody else is collecting your child for you, you must let school
know in advance.  However, school will remain open and finish at

normal for time for parents who are unable to attend.
We hope the day will be an even bigger success than our last

whole school expert ending!

Timetable
1:30 - Assembly

1:45 - 2:45 - Embark on your geographical tour
3:20 - End of the day


